
TOWNSHIP OF MELANCTHON
COMMITTEE OF ADJUSTMENT

The Committee of Adjustment of the Township of Melancthon held a meeting on the
19  day of November, 2015 in the Council Chambers commencing at 6:00 p.m. th

Members  D. White, J. Elliott, D. Besley, W. Hannon and J. Webster were present. 
Secretary-Treasurer D. Holmes and W. Atkinson were also present.  Chairperson D.
White presided.

Minutes

The minutes of the September 17, 2015 meeting  were circulated.  Moved by Besley,
Seconded by Hannon that the minutes of the September 17, 2015 meeting be
approved as circulated. Carried.

Business Arising from Minutes

None

Applications for Consent

None

Applications on File

B12/14 - McDowell, Julian

The Secretary advised that the deeds have been sent in but we have not been
advised of the transfer yet.  The Secretary also stated that she had advised Mr.
McDowell of the process. 

Correspondence

Correspondence had been circulated to the Committee regarding an e-mail from
Nathan D. Martin, Smith Valeriote Law Firm, re: Proposed Consent Application and
Lot Line Adjustment for Derek Martin.  Pre-consultation comments submitted by Chris
Jones, Municipal Planning Services with reference to the aforementioned proposed
consent application were also circulated to the Committee for their information.

Adjournment - 6:12 p.m.

Moved by Webster, Seconded by Elliott that we adjourn Committee of Adjustment to
meet again on December 17, 2015 at 6:00 p.m. or at the call of the Chair.

Carried.

______________________________     ______________________________
CHAIR     SECRETARY


